
Kells – Grennie Post 316 Minutes 

April 13, 1990 

Meeting convened at 8:30 pm 

Commander Frank Faluotico Presiding 

23 Members Present 

 

Minutes of Meeting held were read and accepted 

 

Committee Reports 

Membership Dick Hughes reported there are 167 members paid, and we need 16 more for quota. 

 

Hospital Visitation- Vinnie Zangari reported that Henry De Magio and Bob Benevento were both out of the hospital, and 

welcomed back at the meeting. Frank Armeli was laid up for a while with a bad back. 

 

Grave Registration – A Legion Grave Marker was given to Charles Ochs daughter, A Grave Marker has been ordered 

for the family of Joseph Santangelo. 

 

Boy’s State – Material to be presented by Vinny Zangari to Monsignor Farrell High School for the selection of four boys 

and one alternate. 

 

Old Business – Dick Hughes gave a report on the St. Patricks day dance. He said fifty people attended paying a total of 

$1000. expenses covering food, liquor, music etc. amounted to $896.00 resulting in a profit of $104.00. 

 

New Business – Dick Hughes introduced a resolution to revise the By-Laws by changing the date from the first meeting 

night in June to the Second meeting night in May for conducting the Election for Post Officers. A notice will be posted in 

the Kells- Grennie  news and a vote will be taken subsequent to publication. 

 

Vinny Zangari reported on the Memorial weekend activities. Color Guard and Post Members will meet at 9:00 am at the 

Post on Sunday, May 27, 1990. The group will conduct Memorial Services at the Veterans Monuments and cemetery. A  

Memorial Mass will be held at Our Lady Queen of Peace at 9:30 am. Color Guard should attend in Uniforms. After the 

Mass breakfast will be served at the Post. After breakfast members willing to march will leave for the Memorial Day 

Parade down Forest Avenue. 

 

Ferdi Salvatore reported on the County Meeting on March 20, 1990 has been cancelled due to the National Commander 

Dinner that will be held on that night at the Astoria Manor. Since the County Meeting needed a meeting place for April 

27
th
, they will use our Post and therefore our Post will not hold our schedule meeting. All members of Post 316 are 

welcome to attend the County meeting and Kells – Grennie is the host post. 

 

Good of the Legion – Phil Frazzetto reported their will be a drug awareness program at Cichon Post at 8 pm on April 26
th
. 

Richard Burdge retired from the Naval Reserve and thanked Phil Frazzetto for attending the retirement program 

 

Vinny Zangari said he had a balance of $32 in the special refreshment fund. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 9:45 pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Submitted Ferdi 

Salvatore Adjutant 


